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Having examined the additional information, Inmarsat considers there remains a need for 
further explanation of the overall costs (although at the same time continuing to respect the 
need for individual confidentiality).  There also remains a need for further discussion with 
operators to ensure that the costs are fairly apportioned. 
 


